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Warrenville, IL 60555 

 
12 February 2021 

 

Product Change Notice 
 
 

Type of Change:    End of Life     ☐ Material Change 

    ☐ Facility Change or Addition ☐ Process Change 

    ☐ Design Change   ☐ Other 

 
 
Part Series Affected:  14FPR Series   

 
Effective Date: Immediately 
 

Date Last Time Buy: N/A 
 
Date of Last Time Shipment: N/A 

 
Reason for Change:  
 
The Ohmite 14FPR series of resistors have entered End Of Life and are now discontinued. Low usage 
has made supporting this product series unsustainable. Ohmite recommends the 17FPR as a 

replacement. This series is larger but provides the same form factor and resistance values as the 
14FPR parts. Below is a list of affected part numbers. 
 

Part numbers affected:  
 
14FPR005E,14FPR010E,14FPR015E,14FPR020E,14FPR025E,14FPR030E,14FPR040E,14FPR050E, 

14FPR060E,14FPR070E,14FPR075E,14FPR080E,14FPR090E,14FPR100E 
 
Best Regards, 

 
Brandon Metzger 

Marketing Manager 
 
CC:  Kirk Schwiebert 

 Director of Product Development 


